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Commonwealth Edison Company 
ONE FIRST NATIONAL PLAZA* CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 

Address Reply to, 

POST OFFICE BOX 767 *CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60690 

Dr. Peter A. Morris, Director 
Division of Reactor Licensing 
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20545 

Subject: Supplement 

January 10, 1972 

Station Unit 3 Environmental 
Docket 50-249 

Dear Dr. Morris: 

Pursuant to Appendix D (revised) to 10CFR50 pertaining 
to supplementary environmental information, Commonwealth Edison 
Company hereby submits three signed originals and 297 copies of 
a report entitled "Supplement II to the Dresden Nuclear Power 
Station Environmental Report". 

The Environmental Report was filed by Commonwealth 
Edison Company on May 17, 1971, and Supplement I was submitted 
November 8, 1971. The filing of Supplement II herewith provides 
that information for which a 60-day extension was requested on 
October 18, 1971. Approval of this request was received by your 
letter dated November 5, 1971. 

Supplement II is contained in three-ring looseleaf 
binders in which sufficient space is provided for the insertion 
of Supplemen~I,~~hus. resulting in a complete Supplemental 
Information Rep~rt~ 

SUBSCRIBED and SWOffl'i to 
before me ~his /877i day 
0 f ~Mcut!Y.c , 197 2 • 
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~~-.#.¥~ 
Notary Public 

Very truly yours, 

~:.~~-
Assistant to the President 
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